
General Guidelines of the Temple 

 
It is very essential to preserve the temple atmosphere with sanctity, and peace. Such 

atmosphere is only possible if all the temple visitors abide by the following guidelines: 

• Please keep the cell phones and pagers in silent or vibrate mode. 

• Before entering the worship area, please remove all footwear / winter coats and 

place them in the designated area. 

• Please maintain silence in the temple (including hallways) especially when pooja 

services are in progress. 

• Please come prepared wearing proper attire suitable for worship. 

• Please contact temple front desk staff (or priest if no staff is available) for any 

information about puja services. 

• Please do not leave the children unsupervised in the temple (please remind them it is 

not a play ground) 

• Please help us maintaining the temple clean by properly disposing of all waste at 

appropriate waste baskets. 

• All special pooja services, religious services (in the temple or outside the temple) 

should be confirmed through the Manager only. 

• Sponsorships for Poojas / Abhishekams / Festivals can be performed on an individual 

or annual basis. Please consult with the manager or the priest for details. 

HTGS management welcomes any suggestions regarding the above guidelines or temple 

operations in general. Contact manager@SpringfieldTemple.org 
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